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Notice No.: SN/1906-109

Dear G10 parents,

RE: Supplementary Exam for English Paper 1

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the English department has decided to reschedule a
supplementary exam for Paper 1. The marks from the supplementary exam (65 marks) will
be tallied with a portion of the original exam (45 marks) for a total of 110 marks. The time
given will be 60 minutes, proportionate to the length of the supplementary paper.

Attendance is mandatory for all G10 students, please kindly note the following
arrangements:

Date: 21st June, 2019 {Friday)
Time: 11:00am-12:00nn
Location: Student Activities Centre and Verdant Arts Centre

Thank you for your attention and we apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Regards,
Diocesan Boys' School English Department



